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14th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the Academic Year I am writing with final details regarding the arrangements for the 
end of term, and some reminders for the return to school in September. 
 
The final day of the Summer term is Tuesday 19th July.  On the last day, students will return to their tutor at 
1.15pm for final registration, and the day will end at 1.30pm.  Students entitled to free school meals will be able 
to collect food from the canteen. 
 
Please note that the school will be closed during the summer holidays and therefore please contact BCP on 
01202 262626 for any school related emergency. There is additional support available to families and other 
households through the Citizen’s Advice service and BCP. For further details please visit Household Support 
Fund - Citizens Advice Bournemouth Christchurch and Poole (citizensadvicebcp.org.uk) and Support if you are 
struggling to pay for food (bcpcouncil.gov.uk). 
 
We return on Tuesday 6th September. Please help us to make sure that your child has a positive start to the new 
Academic Year by ensuring that their uniform conforms to our expectations in all respects.  Our uniform policy 
can be found on this link School Uniform. Below is also a reminder of the equipment that all students should 
have with them.  
 

Equipment Checklist 

WATERPROOF COAT  MATHEMATICS SET  

SCHOOL BAG  CALCULATOR (Casio FX-83GTX)  

LUNCH BOX (if applicable)   SPARE HAIR BANDS FOR PE (if applicable)  

WATER BOTTLE  NAME LABELS OR WASHPROOF MARKERS  

PENCIL CASE    

PENS    

PENCILS    

RULER    

COLOURED PENCILS    

ERASER    

 
 

I hope that you and your family have a very happy summer break, and we look forward to working with you 
again from September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Luke Kemish 
Key Stage 4 Director of Learning 
 

https://www.citizensadvicebcp.org.uk/hsf/
https://www.citizensadvicebcp.org.uk/hsf/
https://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/News/News-Features/COVID-19/Support-if-you-are-self-isolating-or-clinically-vulnerable/Food-support/Support-if-you-are-struggling-to-pay-for-food.aspx
https://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/News/News-Features/COVID-19/Support-if-you-are-self-isolating-or-clinically-vulnerable/Food-support/Support-if-you-are-struggling-to-pay-for-food.aspx
file://///file/staff$/hstapleton/downloads/Uniform-policy-Spring-2022.pdf

